Watts Remy

From: Cathy Barr <cbarr@casco.net>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 9:09 AM
To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: Support For SB931 @ SB926

To: Chair Dembrow and Committee Members

From: Cathy Barr, Deadwood OR

I’'m writing in support of Senate Bills 931 and 926.

Citizens need timely notice of aerial and ground spraying to protect our children, adults, animals and water supplies.
We need state regulators to collect data on the amounts and chemicals used within 5 days of spraying.

We need to protect our public, state lands from toxic herbicides as federal lands are protected.

Please show that you care about the health of our citizens, animals, and state forests and vote yes on these bills.



